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Student Code of Conduct and Annual Notifications 

Dear Parents, 

In an effort to be economically and ecologically mindful, Henderson County 
Public Schools’ Student Code of Conduct and Annual Notifications will be 
posted online on our website at: www.hendersoncountypublicschoolsnc.org It 
can be found on the Administrative Services page. This will be the primary 
means of making the document available to our parents. If you do not have 
access to a computer and would like to have a copy of the publication, please 
contact your child’s school office or the school district’s Central Office located 
at 414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739. 

The Henderson County Public Schools’ Student Code of Conduct and Annual 
Notifications contains the behavior expectations for our students as well as 
required annual notifications regarding: Family Educational Rights and Privacy 
Act (FERPA), Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment (PPRA), Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964; TITLE IX of the Education Amendments of 1972; The 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 (Section 504) and The Americans With Disabilities 
Act of 1990 (ADA), Students with Disabilities – Individuals with Disabilities 
Education Act (IDEA), Homeless Students – McKinney-Vento Homeless 
Assistance Act, Student Health Issues, Student Restraint/Seclusion/Isolation, 
Use of Pesticides: N.C.G.S. 115C-47(47), Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response 
Act (AHERA), Title I Parental Involvement, Free or Reduced School Lunch 
Information, NCLB/FERPA Opt-Out Letter, and Acceptable Use of Internet and 
Computer Resources. 

We hope you will find this format user-friendly. If you have questions 
concerning the information found within the Student Code of Conduct, please 
contact your child’s teacher or school administration for clarification. We look 
forward to a successful school year. 

Thank You. 

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or 
employment policies.” 

http://www.hendersoncountypublicschoolsnc.org/



